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Over the past year I have dramatically increased in confidence and 
maturity. The maths curriculum was challenging but satisfying, and I 
most enjoyed problem solving activities.

I still most enjoy writing fiction and the piece of writing which stands 
out for me this year was ‘The Invasion’ which was based on ‘The War 
of the Worlds’. 

The highlight of my year is being a vital part to the end of year 
performance – which is Joseph this year- and being a reliable ‘Lifter’ 
during dance routines. Although I also enjoyed using Scratch in ICT 
and carrying out science experiments.

I am looking forward to moving to Hobart where there will be science 
labs and more advanced equipment for conducting experiments, but 
I will miss Woodton because I will miss all my friends and teachers.

I have enjoyed learning more English, and have learnt to always 
put capital letters at the start of my sentences! I don’t need to use 
Google Translate anymore.

I have enjoyed developing and sharing my sense of humour with 
Mrs Morton, who is funny. I am now enjoying taking part in the 
dancing and singing in ‘Joseph’. I hope to learn more of the 
dances with Joanna, who is a good dance teacher.

I have really enjoyed maths and learning new methods of 
calculation, as in France all the methods are formal. I have loved 
Maths Whizz where I have become quite competitive with the 
progressions I have made.

I didn’t want to be here at first, but now I like it and I have made 
lots of friends. I am looking forward to going to Hobart but will be 
sad to leave my new friends.

Over the past year I have added to my plethora of English skills and have learned to edit and redraft my work more critically.

I struggled with writing fiction, as I prefer writing in the genre of non-fiction; but in my story ‘The Astronaut’s Diary’ I combined the two 
mediums of science and storytelling, to make it a satisfying read as well as producing a piece I am proud of.

The highlight of my year was performing in our production of ‘Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dream Coat’, because I like dancing and 
the storyline. I also enjoyed embodying a role that is a complete contrast to my usual character - a bullying brother!

I am excited about going to Hobart because I am looking forward to making more friends as there will be more people to socialise with in my 
year group. But I will also miss the friends I have made at Woodton and Mrs Morton’s funny and entertaining teaching style.


